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Online Post Election Survey for Community Feedback 
 
The City of Parksville invites all residents to help us improve our election processes following the 2022 Parksville 
local government election.  
 
Citizens of Parksville were recently part of the decision-making process by voting in the 2022 local government 
election. We are committed to demonstrating open, transparent, and accessible government, demonstrated 
through the administration of the recent election process, as well as ensuring an easy and efficient voting 
experience for our residents. 
 
With the election behind us, it is important to reflect and evaluate to continue to improve. The purpose of this 
survey is to help us understand: 
 

• Public awareness of Parksville’s local government election. 
• Satisfaction with how the election was administered. 
• What could be done to improve the voting experience during future local government elections 

 
Help us meet our goal of exceptional election service by completing the survey which should take no more than 
five minutes to complete and is open until December 16. Residents interested in completing the survey may do 
so by clicking this link https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/electionsurvey-parksville. The survey may also be 
accessed from our website and Let’s Talk Parksville. We appreciate your time and your participation. 
 

### 
 
For more information: 
 Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications 
 dtardiff@parksville.ca; 250 954-3073 
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